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          Monday 9th January 2023 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

RE: Coram Shakespeare Schools Festival  

 

We are delighted to confirm that our Year 5 pupils will be taking part in the Coram Shakespeare Schools Festival 

this term. The children will be involved in a number of workshops and rehearsals, which all gear towards a final 

performance of Shakespeare’s Macbeth at the Shaw Theatre.  

 
The performance will take place on Tuesday 21st March. This is a thrilling opportunity for friends and family to 

come together and celebrate the achievement of the children. You may purchase tickets for the performance 

directly from the box office. Their contact details are below: 

 
Phone: 02076669021 

Website: https://www.shaw-theatre.com 

 
The tickets are on sale from today, Monday 9th January, until the date of the performance. The ticket prices are: 

Adult: £9.95 

Concessions: £8.50 

 

Coram SSF is a cultural-education charity; every penny spent on tickets goes back into the Festival, enabling 

them to return to the theatre and transform more lives through performing Shakespeare.  

 
If you have any further questions about the event, please contact Mrs Slack. 

 
Yours faithfully,  

 

Mrs Lindsey Hodgson 

Head of School 
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